Seymour Lake Association Board of Directors Meeting - 7/25/15 - 8:30 a.m.

Present: Chuck Nichols, Jean McKenney, Lyman McWain, Linda Buzzell, Ted Jewett, Frank Antonelli, Erik Lessing, Peggy Barter, Bruce Barter, Dave Anderson, Charles Woods, Tom

Bonneville

Not Present: Susan Davis

Meeting called to order at 8:30 a.m. by Chuck Nichols, President

Agenda: Discussion of the possibility to share an intern with Northwoods Peggy Barter discussed the opportunity for SLA to share an intern with Northwoods from September 2015 to August 31, 2016. The purpose would be to have an intern study the Seymour Lake watershed exclusively. Northwoods would file a Grant application. The total cost to the two groups would be \$5500 with the grant paying the remaining funds. Ted Jewett said he felt we should go forward and have a vote if the Board is interested. Ted made the motion to join Northwoods in the Grant, Woody seconded and the it was approved.

FOVLAP: Bruce and Peggy Barter will attend the annual meeting.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:50 a.m.